
 
 
Dear Village Resident, 
 
In an effort to maintain the aesthetic quality of our beautiful community, we are pleased to provide you 

with the most up-to-date information regarding trash collection here in The Villages: 
 
UHousehold Garbage 
Please remember: 

 Garbage should Unot be in cans,U but placed in plastic bags at the end of your driveway no earlier 

than the night before your designated pickup day. 

 All garbage should be placed in sealed, standard 20-30 gallon trash bags each bag weighing no 

more than forty (40) pounds. 

 

Please refrain from leaving trash out on undesignated collection days. 
Please wrap broken glass or other sharp objects in newspaper and try to place them where they 

cannot cause injury. 
 

 
ROUTES AND SCHEDULES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE. 

If you have questions regarding trash or trash pickup 

Please call: 

  352-748-0109 (Sumter or Marion) or 352-787-4416 (Lake) 
 

UTree Limbs and Yard Waste – Wednesday OnlyU 

 Excess tree limbs/branches may not exceed 3 to 4 feet in length. 

 Please bundle and tie such items and place them at the end of your driveway. 

 Lawn clippings and similar yard waste is to be placed in Ubio-degradableU bags. 

 

UCardboard BoxesU 

 Please flatten all cardboard boxes. 
 
UHazardous MaterialsU 

 Items such as paint, oil, lawn, pool chemicals, tires, and hypodermic needles should not be 

included with household garbage. 

 Throughout the year, Marion and Sumter Counties offer “Amnesty Days” at designated 

locations and times where these items may be delivered.  Residents are required to deliver 

these and any other hazardous materials to these designated collection sites. 

 For information regarding “Amnesty Days” please call Sumter County at 352-793-0240 or 

Marion County at 352-671-8465. 


